
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
Your child has enjoyed dance classes at School House Day Care, taught by Zoë and 
Gemma from Papillon School of Dance. We would love them to be part of our biennial ballet 
show at Spratton Hall School. This year we’re doing Peter Pan and it will take place on 12th 
July 2025 at 5.30pm. This will be a great opportunity for the children to demonstrate the 
skills they have learnt and share their enjoyment of dancing. 
 
There will be a full run through in Creaton Village Hall on Tuesday 1st July and a dress 
rehearsal on Wednesday 9th July at Spratton Hall. Times TBC but will be after school. 
Preschool age children will only be needed for their dance, so no waiting around. All children 
will be required to attend both rehearsals. 
 
There will be a costume hire fee of £15. Please speak with us if financial aid is required. 
 
Show t-shirts are optional and available to purchase for £10. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please fill in a consent form using the link below. We 
can then apply to the council for performance licenses for the children with the information 
provided. 
 
Peter Pan Consent Form 
 
Please reference all payments with your child’s name to the account below:  
 
Zoë Dando 
Account Number ​ 47499641 
Sort Code ​ ​ 04-00-04 
 
Tickets are now available to purchase from Eventbrite. ​
Adults​ ​ £12​
Children ​ £8 
Under 5s​ Free 
 
Any questions, please contact Zoë Dando on 07585 774 945 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfczgljS2E4H31esF_8afFbYRlpt7Bo5ciUHzpoAUHRO0TiRw/viewform?usp=preview
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/peter-pan-tickets-1303051033719

